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WEDNESDAY, APRIL 11, 2018 

SPEAKER: Sam Sedillo 

 

Sam will be presenting on how TU is leading projects  

to conserve, protect, and restore trout and  

salmon fisheries throughout California. 
 

 

OPEN TO MEMBERS,  GUESTS AND THE PUBLIC  
 

MEETING  LOCATION 

Church of Christ 

2525 E Hillcrest Drive, 

Thousand Oaks, CA 91362 

 

CLUB MEETING SCHEDULE 

 — 6:30-7:00 pm: 

Set-up / Meet & Greet 

 — 7:00-8:30pm: 

Program / Speaker / Presentation  

 

 

 

 
 

http://www.conejovalleyflyfishers.com/meeting-program-for-january-10-2018/


SPRINGING IN TO THE SPAWN 
Spring is the time of promises not just of the summer to come, but of the certainty of spawners in our Sierra 

streams.  Two of my favorite streams for the pursuit of these spring trout runs are the Owen's River and 

McGee Creek above their terminus with Crowley Lake. 

Now that we have a very healthy cutthroat population in Crowley we are experiencing plentiful numbers 

of these fish in both streams during the spawn.  Our cadre of fly fishers have landed fish over 5 lbs. with 

regularity when we have been lucky enough to intercept them on the rivers.   

Fishing for spawners is usually the best chance for the average fly fisher to catch a trophy all year (or in 

their lifetime), however with those opportunities comes responsibility.  It is generally accepted that you do 

not cast to actively spawning fish, that is, the ones on the redds (also known as spawning beds).  Redds can 

be easily spotted by the bright gravel that make them up and the trout become very vulnerable when they 

are over the redds because they show up against this shiny background much more easily.   

So go ahead and cast in to the banks where fish may be holding (and avoid wading on the redds), but stay 

away from the actively spawning fish. Remember, they are creating the next generation of lunkers for us to 

catch. 

Tight lines and fighting fish to all! 

Scott Olson, Conejo Valley Fly Fishers, President 

“…they are creating the next generation of lunkers for us to catch.” 

SCOTT 

OLSON 

PRESIDENT’S 

FLYBOX 

President Scott Olson  



MEETING TEASER! 

Wednesday, May 16, 2018 

BBQ, Potluck & Fishing at Lake Sherwood 

EVENT OPEN TO: 
Members in good standing. 

More info—click here 
 

Not a member? Join our club! 

Membership Info at—click here 
 

http://www.conejovalleyflyfishers.com/meeting-for-may-2018/
http://www.conejovalleyflyfishers.com/membership/


A few months ago, my friend of over 50 years, Bob 

Allaire, began talking about taking a guided float on the 

Lower Owens River.  We had tried in my drift boat several 

years ago, but our timing was bad; High Water ! ! !   We floated 

alright, but there was no fishing in the chocolate colored water.  

Since that trip I did float the river again with Gary Scott and we 

did catch a few fish, but Bob wanted to go with someone who 

know what he was doing.  Which is what I should have done 

before trying it myself.  Oh well, live and learn. 

 

Pat Jaeger of Eastern Sierra Guide Service offers full 

day float trips for $450.  That includes all tackle you would 

need, flies, etc.  But once again, the big concerns were weather 

and water flow.  Two months ahead Bob picked March 20 and all we 

could do was hope conditions would be right.  If conditions are not 

fishable,  Pat will allow customers to reschedule without charge. 

 

As it turned out, the time for the trip was when the Big 

Pineapple Express Storm was coming in to Southern 

California, with predictions of heavy rain.  Luck held, and the rain 

didn't start in the Owens Valley until Wednesday.  The weather was 

unbelievably good, relatively warm, high near 60, and little wind.  And, 

the flows in the river were almost perfect.  Now, if only the fish would 

cooperate. 

 

Pat told us to meet him at the bridge over the Owens River 

along Hwy 6 at 8:30, so it would be civilized fishing, not 

having to get up with the sun.  After a night in a local motel we had 

a great breakfast at The Petite Pantry, north of the fair grounds.  While 

the restaurant was petite, the meals were not.  Next time you're in Bishop 

give it a try. 

 

Pat had the boat launched when we pulled up next 

to his truck.  Then the shuttle; following him to the take-

out point and back to the boat to start.  He had rods ready; 

one for nymphs and another for streamers with a sinking 

line.  And, he had a couple "Tenkara" fly rods; the ones that 

are like an ol' cane poles with the string tied to the end.   

 

If you are not familiar with this type of rod, it was 

developed in Japan and is a telescoping rod that 

extends from about 18" to 12 feet!  The line is looped to 

the end and is usually about the length of the rod.  A leader 

is attached and then your fly.  We used them for nymphing, 

but they can be used with dry flies. 

 

Article feature: 

Mike Weigand 
 

 Club member 

 Casting instructor 

 Resident of Idaho &  

California. 

 Fly-tier 

 Reporter for waters  

local and abroad. 



I had my Sage 9' 5 wt. with a floating line for fishing dries.  Pat kept hoping for some caddis to 

come off, but they failed to show up.  Perhaps the drop in atmospheric pressure with the approaching storm 

discouraged the bugs.  A few small Mayflies popped up occasionally and fish would rise to them, but not 

what you would call a hatch.  Pat had me stay with a size 16 Parachute Caddis and it acted at an attractor.  

He encouraged me to "skitter" or drag the fly across the surface to simulate a caddis laying eggs.  However, 

most fish hit the free-floating fly.  A few times, as I pulled the fly back to recast, and it went under, a fish 

would hit at it, but no hook-ups. 

 

The trip was a real learning session as Pat demonstrated various techniques, especially with 

a small streamer.  He used a size 10 or 12 

Hornberg.  This is a very old fly pattern, developed by 

Frank Hornberg in Wisconsin in the 1920's.  There are 

many variations and the one we used was a simpler 

tie without the Jungle Cock 'eyes".  Pat's technique was 

from the front of the drift boat to do a short cast with 

sinking line into the current and let the fly dead-drift 

down stream, feeding line while keeping your hand on 

the line in case a fish struck.  Then stick the front two 

feet of the rod into the water to get the fly down and 

move the rod across the current to swing the fly 

through the water.  Then strip the fly back.  When 

done properly, keeping the fly down in the current, 

this was quite successful.  Some strikes were quite 

hard and we though the fish were much bigger than they turned out to be. 

 

A new way of fly fishing neither of us had attempted is with a "Tenkara" rod.  And again, it was 

"school time".  Pat positioned the strike indicator above the nymph, with a split shot about 18" above the fly.  

If we did not get a strike after a few casts he would adjust the indicator up or down so the fly would be at 

the right depth.  The technique for casting was a "lob" cast; get the fly and line down-stream, look up 

stream to where you want to cast, bring the rod to your "down stream ear" and flip the rod, line, and fly to 

your target.  Then do the "Leishurling Lift" to get most of the line off the water as the indicator floated 

toward you, as it passes dip the rod down to give more line to continue the drift.  We were using bead-head 

Caddis patterns and caught fish when we would do it right.  

We caught a mix of Browns and Rainbows, the biggest a pretty Brown about 14".  We kept 

hoping for a Big One, but it was not to be.  The color variation of the Browns was amazing; some quite light 

and silvery with yellow fins and other the darker brown of a Brown Trout. (photos above). 

 



Wednesday was light on-and-off rain 

showers and we went for a drive.  Up 

Sherwin Grade, past Crowley and the turn 

off to Mammoth.  I wanted to drive by what 

had been Alper's Owens River Ranch.   Years 

ago, a guy from the East bought the 

Arcularious Ranch which was just below 

Alper's.  Then when Tim Alper's sister 

wanted out of the guest ranch business it 

went up for sale and the same guy bought it.  

Two wonderful old fishing guest ranches 

gone to private hands.  A few years ago, a 

fire swept through the area, destroying 

several of the old cabins.   A lot of memories 

flooded our minds.  Now the only guest ranch 

is Hot Creek Ranch. 

 

We drove down Owens River Road to 

Hot Creek.   In the light on-and-off sprinkles 

I decided to hike down the gorge and give it a 

try.  Something I had never seen before, there 

were no cars in any of the parking lots!   

 

I got down to the “Sign Pool” and tied 

on a small Copper John and was 

surprised that nothing hit.  And even 

more surprised that there were no other 

fishermen.  As I worked up stream I changed 

to a size 18 Bead Head Pheasant Tail type 

nymph and fish started taking it.   

 

 

 

 

Or, was it that I was getting better at doing 

a short hook set when the nymph paused 

for a split second? As I got further up stream I 

must have been doing something right because I 

kept hooking fish.  All small, nothing over 10-11 

inches.  Both Browns and Rainbows.   

 

After an hour and a half and a bunch of fish 

I called it a day.   

 

A day without another angler 

on the stream!   
 



TROUT IN THE CLASSROOM 
Trout Release at Simi Park, March 17, 2018 

 

 

Judy Bollinger,  

a Conejo Valley Fly Fisher 

member teaching a lesson. 

While adding a new batch  

of 150 trout eggs at  

Peach Hill School.  

 

 

Schools that attended the release were Arroyo 

West elementary, Peach Hill Academy  

and Earths Magnet school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rio Mesa High School 

also showed up as well.  

 

About 300 trout  

were released 

 

   

 



CVFF Upcoming Outings for 2018 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2018 CVFF CLUB OUTINGS: 
 March 29, 2018—International Fly Fishing Film Festival® 

 April 5, 2018—Fly Fishing Film - more info here 

 June/July 2018 – San Joaquin / Reds Meadow: 

at road opening, when the flow is 100-150 cfs 

 Mid-August – Mammoth’s “Hopper hatch”  

** Trying to secure Arcularius Ranch 

 September  – Nor Cal – Sac, McCloud etc…. 

If you have any energy on where, when etc please let me know via email:  

charley@bealsagency.com 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello Conejo Valley Fly Fisher members, 

 

 – I have put together the framework for a schedule of 

outings for the club and I would appreciate any feed-

back as I solidify the dates. 

 

 – If you know of a productive month to visit a certain 

destination then please let me know. 

 

 – My goal is to have at least one local outing  per quar-

ter and add in one to two “other than mammoth” trips 

in the better fishing months. 

http://www.conejovalleyflyfishers.com/if4/
http://www.conejovalleyflyfishers.com/conejo-valley-fly-fishers-fly-fishing-outings-2018/
mailto:charley@bealsagency.com


 

 

FLY FISHING FILM TOUR—IF4™  

THURSDAY, MARCH 29, 2018 

TICKETS – $15.00 – $18.00 
Regency Buenaventura, Ventura, CA 

1440 Eastman Avenue 

More Info—click here 

http://www.conejovalleyflyfishers.com/if4/


 

 

CLUB OUTING — FLY FISHING FILM TOUR 

Thursday, April 5, 2018—7:00pm 

Hosted by : Charley Beals 

 

EVENT ITINERARY 

3:30pm – CARPOOLS depart Conejo Valley 

5:30 to 6:45 – Dinner/Drinks at “Eat Chow” 

6:45 – Drive to Yost Theatre 

7:00 – Fly Fishing Film begins 

 

The Yost Theater, 307 N Spurgeon Street, Santa Ana, CA 92701  

 

Contact Charley at: charley@bealsagency.com 

Click “here” for more info on the CVFF website 

mailto:charley@bealsagency.com
http://www.conejovalleyflyfishers.com/fly-fishing-film-club-outing-thursday-april-5-2018/


 
                 

                               
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WHAT'S HAPPENING 
A WEEK-LONG EVENT PROVIDING FLY FISHING EDUCATION  

AND FUN ACTIVITIES STARTING TUESDAY, AUGUST 7, 2018. 

WORKSHOPS 
Tuesday, August 7 through Saturday, August 11, 2018. 

 FISH FEST 
Exhibit Hall Opens 

Guest Speakers & Celebrities 

Vendors | Fly Tying & Casting Demonstrations | 1-Hour Seminare 

Iron Fly | Kids Activities | Auctions & Raffles 

& Much More! 

Thursday, August 9 through Saturday, August 11 

  9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Daily 

REGISTRATION  
Opens May 23, 2018 at 9:00 a.m. MDT 

more info / click here 

http://flyfishersinternational.org/Events/FlyFishingFair/tabid/298/Default.aspx
https://www.flyfishersinternational.org/


CA SPORTFISHING LEAGUE 
STATE ASSEMBLY PROPOSES BAN ON 

LEAD FISHING WEIGHTS AND SINKERS 

CLICK HERE to Sign the petition online at: 

There is no science that justifies banning fishing 
weights found in nearly every California angler's tackle 
box. Increasing costs and regulations have had a dev-
astating impact on the state's fishing participation 
rate, and funding for conservation programs depend-
ent on fishing license sales. 

 

Solving 

complex 

resource 

issues while 

balancing  

the needs of wild fish and people. 

MARCH & APRIL 2018 

In far northern California near Mt. 

Shasta, there lies a vast network of 

underground water. The clean, cold water that percolates from these springs are a vital source of 

water for California. It feeds iconic trout streams like the Pit, McCloud, and Upper Sac. It fuels 

Central Valley agriculture. It supplies drinking water for millions of people. Watch the video! 

The first School of Trout will be held at  

Trouthunter on the Henry’s Fork in Idaho, 

Oct. 7-13, and it will focus on beginner to inter-

mediate anglers. (But we’re all beginners and in-

termediates, right? Some intermediates just fish 

150 days a year and land more fish than others). 

Maximum enrollment is 12 anglers, and potential 

“students” are asked to apply through the School 

of Trout website.  It’s not a cheap deal, but it’s 

going to involve a heckuva lot more than average 

guide trips, and if you’re light on funds but long 

on desire, you can apply for some scholarship 

assistance.  

      Please visit the Conejo Valley Fly Fisher’s 

http://www.savefishing.com/issues/
http://www.savefishing.com/stop-the-fishing-tackle-ban-sign-the-petition/
https://www.facebook.com/Conejo-Valley-Fly-Fishers-232065340586741/
https://vimeo.com/259746532?utm_source=California+Trout+List&utm_campaign=5f8992c581-SOURCE+campaign+-+springs&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_cf2a51cf18-5f8992c581-300279965


 

 

 

 

Herb F. Wolff is the Southwest Region’s 

Participant-of- the-Year for 2017. He joined the 

Redding, CA PHWFF program two years ago after 

hearing about the organization during his visits to 

the VA Outpatient Clinic. Click here to read more. 

Please visit the Conejo Valley Fly Fisher’s calendar online at: 

http://www.conejovalleyflyfishers.com/mark-your-calendar/ 

Southern Oregon Breast Cancer Retreat 

• September 8-10, 2017  

• Apply by June 30, 2017 

• Big K Guest Ranch, Elkton, OR 

• More info—click here 

 COASTAL CONSERVATION ASSOCIATION OF  

CALIFORNIA (CCA)  

HATCHERY WHITE SEABASS RELEASED 20 YEARS 

AGO IS CAPTURED ... 

A white seabass released off the coast of Dana Point, by HSWRI and Dana 

Point volunteers 20 years ago was caught by kayak fisherman, Greg Barnicot, 

in January–fishing off Torrance, California. This is our oldest recaptured 

hatchery fish to date! We offer our congratulations and sincere appreciation 

to Greg and the volunteers of Dana Point! Keep turning in those fish heads – 

this is truly a team effort! 

http://www.projecthealingwaters.org/regional/southwest-region-2017-participant-of-the-year/
http://www.conejovalleyflyfishers.com/mark-your-calendar/
https://castingforrecovery.org/breast-cancer-retreats/southern-oregon/
http://www.ccacalifornia.org/
http://www.ccacalifornia.org/
http://www.ccacalifornia.org/
https://castingforrecovery.org/


 

 

 

 

    

Jason Randall:  “Advanced Nymphing” 

When: Tuesday, April 17, 2018 

More info—click here 

 

There is no longer a 

requirement to 

purchase dinner in 

order to attend the 

presentation! Just a 

$10 admission for 

members and non-

members alike!  

Conejo Valley Fly Fisher’s Newsletter ARCHIVES at: 

http://www.conejovalleyflyfishers.com/newsletter/ 

Wednesday, April 18, 2018 

6:00-9:00 PM 

Jason Randall:  “Advanced Nymphing” 

Jason Randall has been an outdoor writer for the last twelve 

years with feature articles appearing regularly in American 

Angler, as well as Fly Fisherman, Eastern Fly Fishing, 

Northwest Fly Fishing and many other outdoor magazines. He 

is a veterinarian certified in fish health and medicine. He is 

also a member of the World Aquatic Veterinary Medical 

Association and the Society for Freshwater Science. 

 

More info—click here 

Meeting / Speaker:   

Thursday, April 19, 2018 

Jason Randall, “Advanced Nymphing” 

 

In April, 2017, Jason’s forth book, Nymph Masters: Fly 

Fishing Secrets from Expert Anglers, was released from 

Stackpole/ Headwaters Books. Combining secrets, tips 

and hints from some of the top nymph fishermen in the 

sport, Nymph Masters thoroughly studies all aspects of 

nymph fishing. More info—click here 

 

http://www.wildernessflyfishers.org/content.aspx?page_id=87&club_id=533503&item_id=783256
http://www.conejovalleyflyfishers.com/newsletter/
http://www.sespeflyfishers.org/content.aspx?page_id=22&club_id=78416&module_id=176351
http://www.spff.org/content.aspx?page_id=22&club_id=746952&module_id=133381
http://www.sespeflyfishers.org/content.aspx?page_id=87&club_id=78416&item_id=650163
http://www.spff.org/content.aspx?page_id=87&club_id=746952&item_id=583951


 

Wednesday, April 4, 2018  

to Saturday, April 7, 2018  

Club trip to Pyramid Lake in Nevada ($500) 

Saturday, April 7—Bass Fishing at Malibu 

Creek State Park with expert local guide 

Dean Endress. ($75). 

Thursday, April 12, 2018, 7:30 PM  

Jason Randall “Advanced Nymphing” 

 

** The PCC Club House is open every Sunday 

1 to 5 with the exception of Easter Sunday. 

 

PCC Website—click here 

Conejo Valley Fly Fisher’s Newsletter ARCHIVES at:   

http://www.conejovalleyflyfishers.com/newsletter/ 

MANY UPCOMING 

EVENTS!! 

CLICK HERE FOR 

MORE INFO! 
 

May 5—Join SA and 

Winston Rep Darin 

Elmore at the PCC Casting 

Pond from  

8am – 11am as explains 

how Fly Line tapers 

influence your cast. 

 

May 5—CARP FISHING 

Q&A & FLY TYING AT 

THE SPOT! Al Q and 

friends join us at the shop 

sharing their expertise on 

the elusive Carp, Just in 

Time for the “Carp 

Throwdown” on June 

2nd! 

http://pasadenacastingclub.org/content.aspx?page_id=87&club_id=727848&item_id=747484
http://pasadenacastingclub.org/content.aspx?page_id=87&club_id=727848&item_id=798554
http://pasadenacastingclub.org/content.aspx?page_id=87&club_id=727848&item_id=798554
http://pasadenacastingclub.org/content.aspx?page_id=87&club_id=727848&item_id=785455
http://pasadenacastingclub.org/content.aspx?page_id=0&club_id=727848
http://www.conejovalleyflyfishers.com/newsletter/
http://fsflyfishing.com/shop-events
http://fsflyfishing.com/shop-events
http://fsflyfishing.com/shop-events
http://pasadenacastingclub.org/content.aspx?page_id=0&club_id=727848


 

Member 

Photos  

7 

 (Left to right) 

Jordan Traverso 
Deputy Director of 

Communications 
 

Bill O'Kelly  
President, SWCFFI  

 

Chuck Bonham  
Director CDFW 

 

Jordan, Bill & Chuck 

stopped dropped by 

our booth to take 

pictures with Rich & 

Judy Bollinger at the 

TIC display at the Fred 

Hall Show, Long Beach 

 

 

 

BELOW:  

Check out the TIC/

Conejo Valley’s Video 

on YouTube— 

Click here to view 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=A-R8WeXres8&t=
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=A-R8WeXres8&t=


Member 

Photos  

17 

Steve Anderson 

showing off his  

prize cuttie! 

Steve hosts the fly 

tying for the club 

every 3rd Tuesday of 

the month! 



 

 

 

 

 

Kurt Leisure  

 

Ashton and 

Max Leisure 

Member 

Photos  

7 

Alisal Lake in 

Solvang, CA 



Member 

Photos  

19 

Mike 

Weigand 

and Gary 

Scott 

Showing 

off their 

fly tying 

skills. 



 

Member 

Photos  

7 

Bob Kieling 

getting 

BUSY in 

Colorado 

landing 

beautiful 

trouties left 

and right! 



 

Membe r 

Photos  

7 

Ken Walters with a beautiful Lahontan 

cutthroat trout in hand at Pyramid Lake. 



 

 

 

 

 

TROUT IN THE CLASSROOM 

 
 

TU's mission is to conserve, 

protect and restore North 

America's coldwater fisheries 

and their watersheds.  

 

TU encourages trout and 

salmon anglers to voluntarily 

practice catch and release 

because of its proven benefits 

t o  t r o u t  a n d  s a l m o n 

populations. TU, and its local 

chapters and state councils, 

often...  

 

There are many wonderful 

benefits to being a member of 

Trout Unlimited such as 

membership in your local 

chapter - get involved and 

make a difference.  

TROUT IN THE CLASSROOM  
CVFF Member:  Rich Bollinger 

 
 
Waiting for upcoming dates! 

Location:  
Address:  
Time:  
Free Workshop! 

 

South Coast Region CAEP Coordinators 

Jennifer O’Brien:  

Jennifer.Obrien@wildlife.ca.gov 

 

Dwayne Maxwell: 

Dwayne.Maxwell@wildlife.ca.gov 

 

 

TROUT IN THE CLASSROOM VIDEO 

Click on YouTube image below: 

https://youtu.be/A-R8WeXres8
https://youtu.be/A-R8WeXres8


 

 

 

 

 

TROUT IN THE CLASSROOM 

 
 

TU's mission is to conserve, 

protect and restore North 

America's coldwater fisheries 

and their watersheds.  

 

TU encourages trout and 

salmon anglers to voluntarily 

practice catch and release 

because of its proven benefits 

t o  t r o u t  a n d  s a l m o n 

populations. TU, and its local 

chapters and state councils, 

often...  

 

There are many wonderful 

benefits to being a member of 

Trout Unlimited such as 

membership in your local 

chapter - get involved and 

make a difference.  

TROUT IN THE CLASSROOM  
CVFF Member:  Rich Bollinger 
 

 

TIC tank Peach Hill School video on YouTube! 

 

 
 

 
 
 
  

 

Be sure to explore  

www.troutintheclassroom.org  

to learn more.  

http://www.troutintheclassroom.org/
https://youtu.be/XJjSP64hXeI


LOCATION: 

Church of Christ, 2525 E Hillcrest Dr, Thousand Oaks, CA 91362 

For more information, please call 805-498-2944 (Kit Korf) 

 

SCHEDULE: 

5:00 - 6:30   Dinner at: 

 - BJ’S BREWHOUSE—WESTLAKE VILLAGE, CA 

   3955 Thousand Oaks Boulevard  

6:30 - 7:00   Fly Tying / "Fly of the Month" - Gary Scott 

7:00 - 7:30   Club business 

7:30 - 9:30    Program 

 

2018  UPCOMING MEETINGS (subject to change) 

 March 7 – Gary Bulla 

 April 11 – Sam Sedillo / Trout Unlimited 

 May  - TBD 

 Meetings online— click here 

MONTHLY MEETINGS 

 

The Conejo Valley  

Fly Fishers  

generally meet on  

the Wednesday  

after  

the first Thursday  

of every month 

 

Conejo Valley 

Fly Fisher’s 

Charley Beals 

 
If you have any suggestions 

for outings— please let me 

know via email:  

charley@bealsagency.com 

 

 

CVFF’s EVENT OUTINGS / PLANNING 

2018 EVENTS  

 

March, April, May 

TBD / Or invite others to meet “go with” 

June/July 2018 

San Joaquin / Reds Meadow 

at road opening, when the flow is 100-150 cfs 

Mid-August – Mammoth’s “Hopper hatch”  

** Trying to secure Arcularius Ranch 

September 2018 

Nor Cal – Sac, McCloud etc.…. 

 

MORE INFO ON OUR WEBSITE -> CLICK HERE 

https://www.google.com/maps/place/BJ's+Restaurant+%26+Brewhouse/@34.162555,-118.824809,15z/data=!4m2!3m1!1s0x0:0xbd1a922827f806c?sa=X&ved=0ahUKEwjGwK6-p8rZAhVJI6wKHR7sCVYQ_BIItQEwCg
http://www.conejovalleyflyfishers.com/upcoming-meetings/
mailto:charley@bealsagency.com?subject=CVFF%20Events%20&%20Outings%20for%202017%20&%202018
http://www.conejovalleyflyfishers.com/february-2018-event/


 

CONEJO VALLEY  

FLY FISHERS 

BOARD OF  

DIRECTORS 

     

President:  Scott Olson / solson@loair.com 

Secretary:   Bob Kieling / bkieling@aol.com / 805-509-5555 

Treasurer / Membership: Kit Korf 

  korfknb@netzero.net  / (805) 498-2944 

Trout in the Classroom:    

       Rich Bollinger  / RichBollinger@msn.com 

  Judy Bollinger / judybollinger6@msn.com 

Program Coordinator:  Don Honus / teamhonus@yahoo.com 

Fundraiser Chairman:   Peter Sumner / allaboutscreens@gmail.com  

Raffle Chairman:  Rich Bollinger / RichBollinger@msn.com 

Newsletter/Website: Cece Rubin / cwr.music@gmail.com 

Club Outings: Charley Beals / Charley@bealsagency.com 

 

Date: _______________________   (Check one):    New _________   Renewal _________ 

Name: ________________________________________________________________________ 

Other family members' names:  _______________________________________________________ 

Address:  ______________________________________________________________________ 

Home phone: __________________________       Work:  __________________________________ 

Cell/Text:  ______________________________  Email: ___________________________________ 

 

• Annual dues are $50 per family living at the same address.   

• Membership is per calendar year.   

• New members joining in the last quarter have their membership extended through the following year.   

• There is a one-time additional $10 fee for each name badge.   

• Please indicate if you would like additional name badges for family members and include $10 for each.   

• Student (under 18) dues are $10.   

• Make checks payable & mail to:  Conejo Valley Fly Fishers , 2970 Diana Court, Newbury Park, CA   91320 
 

 

M E M B E R S H I P   A P P L I C A T I O N  

FEE(S) ENCLOSED: 

Family Membership $50 $_________ 

New Member badge $10  $_________ 

Student Membership $10 $_________ 

Donation to CalTrout  $_________ 

Lifetime Membership $500 $_________ 

Total Enclosed                      $_________ 

   I WISH TO HELP WITH  
   THE FOLLOWING PROGRAMS:  
   ____ Trout in the classroom 
   ____ Membership 
   ____ Conservation 
   ____ Fundraiser 
   ____ Newsletter 
   ____ Trips/Outings 
   ____ Other 

mailto:solson@loair.com
mailto:bkieling@aol.com
mailto:korfknb@netzero.net
mailto:RichBollinger@msn.com
mailto:judybollinger6@msn.com
mailto:teamhonus@yahoo.com
mailto:allaboutscreens@gmail.com
mailto:RichBollinger@msn.com
mailto:cwr.music@gmail.com
mailto:Charley@bealsagency.com


VENDORS 

FLY FISHING 

GUIDES 

SPONSORS 

 

 

 

   

Sierra Classica Fly Rods by ROK 

http://www.fishpo.com/fishing-

profile.php?id=3064 



VENDORS 

FLY FISHING 

GUIDES 

SPONSORS 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.erniegulley.com/ 

 

BERYL RAE 
http://sierratroutmagnet.com/guides/beryl-rea/ 

CAMERON CIPPONERI 

http://www.fryingpananglers.com/ 

SAM  VASILY 
http://www.sierratroutdoorsman.com/about 

PLEASE VISIT: Conejo Valley Fly Fishers Calendar  

http://www.conejovalleyflyfishers.com/cvff-calendar/ 

http://www.erniegulley.com/
http://sierratroutmagnet.com/guides/beryl-rea/
http://www.fryingpananglers.com/
http://www.sierratroutdoorsman.com/about
http://www.savefishing.com/
http://www.conejovalleyflyfishers.com/cvff-calendar/


VENDORS 

FLY FISHING 

GUIDES 

SPONSORS 

 

 

 

   

 

CAMERON CIPPONERI 

http://www.fryingpananglers.com/ 

 

 Nestled in the aspens of Convict Canyon, below the towering peak of Mount 

Morrison and adjacent to a 170 acre crystal clear lake, Convict Lake Resort pro-

vides the perfect setting for a romantic getaway, family vacation, special occa-

sion, stop on your annual road trip or base camp for your favorite Eastern Sierra 

adventure. 

 Relax in one of our cozy cabins or deluxe lodges.  

 Dine in casual elegance at The Restaurant at Convict Lake. 

 Escape in the majesty of the scenery, wildflowers and fall colors. 

 Fish in our lakes and streams. 

 Explore trails on foot, horseback, skis, snowshoes or snowmobile. 

 Revel in the history and geological significance of our region. 

 If you cannot find what you are looking for and would like assistance in making a 

reservation or to book lodging specials, 1 night or weekly stays, please contact our 

reservation department directly at 760-934-3800 X 1  

info@convictlake.com 

http://www.fryingpananglers.com/
mailto:info@convictlake.com


UPCOMING 

EVENTS 

COURTESY  

POSTING 

 

 

 

   

 

CAMERON CIPPONERI 

http://www.fryingpananglers.com/ 

http://www.fryingpananglers.com/
https://castingforrecovery.org/events/cast-one-for-hope/
https://castingforrecovery.org/events/cast-one-for-hope/
https://castingforrecovery.org/breast-cancer-retreats/southern-california/

